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12th March 2018 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring 2  

Issue 2 

Stars of the week: 

Owls:Jack, for 
working hard to 

improve his letter 
formation  

Skylarks: Lewis, for 
having a good 
attitude a pleasure 

to have in class.   
Kestrels: Phoebe, 

always tries really 
hard in class 
Writers of the 

week: 
Owls:  Daisy 

Skylarks: Freddie  
Kestrels: Cameron  
Weekly 

Attendance 
Award: Skylarks. 

Winners!! 
Einstein (green 
house) have won 

a non-uniform day 
on Monday 12th 

March. 
 

 

Parents evening. 
Due to the snow Parents evening will now be happening on 
Thursday 22nd March 3.20-7pm. We have left all the appointment 

times as chosen. If this time is not convenient please contact 
your class teacher.  

 

Worship theme: 

Saying Sorry 
 

Go, Go Hare Update.  

Nibbles has had his base coat applied. He is now ready for the 

children to begin decorating him. We can’t wait to see him on the 

Norwich trail.  

 

 
Cross Country. 

In some very wet and muddy conditions Lucy competed against 

the rest of the county. She did an amazing job and placed 28th. 

We are very proud of her and her achievement.  

                                                   Dates for your diary. 

Monday 12th March: Skylarks’ Gooderstone Gathering 9am. 

Monday 19th March:  Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering 9 am.  

Thursday 22nd March: Parents evening 3.20-7pm 

Wednesday 21st March: Easter Church Service 9am, all welcome.  

Wednesday 28th March: Last day of term for children.  

Monday 16th April: Back to School  
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                                                   Sports for schools    

Thank you to those of you that have been collecting the vouchers from the 

newspapers. We are hoping to be able to claim a portion of the £20,000 worth of free 

sports equipment for schools. Please keep collecting them so we can have lots of shiny 

new sports things.   

 
                                                   World book day.     

The children and Staff went to real efforts for World Book Day, they all looked 

fabulous. The Student council had a book sale after school and raised £60.70  to spend 

on new reading books for our school scheme.    

 

 

                                                  Improvement Focus    

We continue to work on our whole school focus of handwriting. It has been flagged 

up as an area of development across the school. Please continue to support your child 

at home. We are asking you to practise with your children as much as possible using 

our handwriting programme Letter-Join.   

 


